
    No         :   LTR-1000-211719 
 
    Da          te: 2018/10/31 
 
    Enc          l: No 

To: Mr.A.V.Vostrikov 

      Deputy General Director of Rusatom Service JSC for Operation Support – 

      ATEX JSC Managing Director  

  

Sub: BNPP-1 TLSU Modernization  

 

Dear Sir, 

In response to letter No. 340-01-20/1418 dd. 26.10.18 concerning TLSU 

modernization, as stated in the letter No. LTR-1000-207669 dd. 04.09.18 and the various 

meeting with the ATEX Company, without the provision of an approximate cost for full 

TLSU modernization, BNPP Company would not be able to approve the Technical 

Assignment for this modernization. 

Base on the mentioned above, you are kindly asked to offer an approximate cost for 

full TLSU modernization. 

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

               

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 


